

MINISTRY OF TECHNOLOGY,

Millbank Tower, London, S.W.1.

Telephone: VICtoria 2255

10th December, 1964

Dear Mr. Sanders,

Your memorandum, dated November 23rd, on the British Computing Industry which you sent to the Prime Minister has been passed on to the Ministry of Technology. I and my colleagues here found it a very interesting document full of useful information and good ideas. Broadly speaking, your analysis of the difficulties facing the British Computer Industry are very much the same as that which we have met here. However, there are many points which we would like to discuss with you so I am writing to ask whether you will be in England in the near future. If so, I hope you will make an appointment with me here and I will arrange discussions between you and various people in this Ministry and elsewhere on matters concerning computers.

If you will not be in England during the next few weeks I would be glad to arrange for the Ministry to refund your expenses if you came over specially - soon after 6th January would suit us.

Yours sincerely,

(P.M.S.BLACKETT)

P.S. This means first-class fare and subsistence at 3 guineas a night for 2 days.

Torman Sanders Esq.,
Regnesentret Nth,
Norges Tekniske Hogskole,
Trondheim, Norway.

1